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Ms.,

Thank you for the excellent work on implementing the Safer Products for Washington Act that 
will prevent harmful toxic chemicals from polluting our homes, waters and bodies. 

I support the list of products Ecology has proposed and request it be expanded. Ecology 
should address flame retardants in building materials; PFAS in upholstery, floor finishes
(waxes/coatings), and apparel; phthalates in food packaging and processing materials, 
cleaners, and personal care products; and industrial phenolics and PCBs in paints.

It’s time we turned off the tap on these chemicals by banning their use in products we are 
exposed to every day.

Sincerely,

[132 Community Members]
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